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Subject: Los Alamos Statement

November 3, 2006
Statement from Los Alamos National Laboratory

The Laboratory is treating this matter with the utmost seriousness. Los Alamos National Laboratory has done

a careful and comprehensive analysis of the materials that we believe may have been compromised as part of
this matter. Based on that assessment, we have determined that the majority of the material was classified at the
lowest levels and was twenty to thirty years old. None of the documents in question were classified Top Secret.
None of the materials included any of the most sensitive nuclear weapons information.

Additionally, we are currently taking decisive actions to further enhance our existing security measures that
protect classified information employing both administrative and engineering controls.



